John T. Conway, Chairman A.J. Eggenberger, Vice Ch John W. Crawford, Jr. Joseph J. DiNunno Herbert John Cecil Kouts

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD

625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700, Washington, D.C. 20004 (202) 208-6400



December 6, 1996

Dr. Mario P. Fiori Manager, Savannah River Operations Office Department of Energy P. O. Box A Aiken, South Carolina 29808

Dear Dr. Fiori:

The Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (Board) requests that the Westinghouse Savan ah River Company (WSRC) conduct refresher courses in Consolidate Annual Training (CAT) and Radiation Worker Training (RWT) II, in our Washington, D.C. office on January 8-9, 1997. The Board will reimburse the WSRC instructors for authorized travel expenses.

The Board staff appreciated the outstanding performance by the WSRC instructors in January 1996, and look forward to another such experience.

Sincerely,

George W. Cunningham Technical Director

c: Mr. Mark B. Whitaker, Jr. Ms. Amy Poston